21/10/2019
Dear parents,

Some information regarding our 30th Anniversary celebration next Sunday and other upcoming events.

Sunday 27th October:

As you are aware, we are celebrating the 30th Anniversary of the school on Sunday next, October 27th after 10 am Mass by opening the doors of the school for the public to be able to have a look around and have a cuppa and a chat. At the Parents Association AGM last Thursday evening it was agreed that if possible parents (and children) should do some baking for this event. We would need to know however in advance so we know how much we would have and if we have enough.

So can you please fill in the attached slip and return to school with your child by this Thursday, October 24th. Items can be dropped to the school before Mass on Sunday. 

We would also need some parents to help out on Sunday serving teas/coffees so if you are available please also let us know. Some parents are meeting in the school on Friday next at 2 pm to lay out the hall for the event if you are free to be here please do. 
Halloween Fancy Dress:

As always, we will have our Halloween Fancy Dress in school on the day we break for mid-term which is this Friday so children can come to school in costume on the day. 

Halloween Disco:

The Parents agreed to again hold our annual Halloween Disco in the Community Hall in aid of the school so please mark this into your diaries for Thursday evening, October 31st. More details to follow. 

Parents Association:
There was a very good turnout at the Parents Association AGM on Thursday evening which is very encouraging and thanks to all who attended and sent apologies. 

Much was discussed for the school year ahead in terms of items needed for the school and fundraising ideas. The first fundraiser is the Halloween Disco and other events include the annual Christmas Concert which will take place at lunchtime and in the evening on Wednesday, December 18th in the school and also the Woman's Christmas Social night which will take place on Saturday January 4th. 

The following were elected as officers of the Parents Association for the coming year; 

Chairperson - Mary Farmer                                        Vice Chair - Denise O' Driscoll
Secretary - Niamh Browne                                      Asst. Secretary - Denise Moloney

Treasurer - Anne O' Donovan                                Asst. Treasurer - Claire White
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